

New Milford Public School District

Danielle M. Shanley, Superintendent 145 Madison Avenue New Milford, NJ 07646 201.261.2952

Welcome Fall

September 23, 2022

Dear New Milford Families and Friends:

Well, summer just packed her bags and didn't even say, "Goodbye." It's officially fall, and we welcome the cool, crisp air. The school year has begun with excitement and anticipation for the good things to come! It has been great walking through the buildings, observing students engaged in learning and many activities, as well as connecting with parents at school events. We have one more Back to School Night on our agenda for Wednesday, September 28 at DEOMS.

Some reminders:



Saturday, September 24 is our first <u>New Milford Knights Athletics' Day</u>. The activities kick off at 9 AM on the fields behind the High School, with food and fun all day long.



The athletic department is excited to announce all varsity football, soccer and volleyball games will be streamed via our school <u>Youtube account</u> in conjunction with our Hudl account. We expect to have all games available throughout the fall.



School will be **closed** on the following days, Monday, September 26, and Wednesday, October 5.

There are two **single session days** (early dismissals) on Monday, October 10 and Monday, October 31.



The first Coffee with the Superintendent is scheduled for Tuesday, September 27, at 7 PM. Topics include: **1**. Finding Our Why **2**. District Goals. **3**. Q &A Please follow this <u>LINK</u> to join me.



Please join us! We will be hosting another Family Health Presentation on Tuesday, October 11, at 6:30 PM. Follow the direct link to the Zoom webinar with **Taz Weisgerber**, **Interim Executive Director**, **Answer**. https://rutgers.zoom.us/j/96746755127

If you missed our first Family Health Presentation on June 22, you can view it on our website under Curriculum/Curriculum and Instruction. The health curricula as they are aligned to The NJ Student Learning Standards in Comprehensive Health and Physical

Education can be found on the curriculum and instruction page of our website.

Wishing you a wonderful long weekend. To those of you who celebrate Rosh Hashanah, Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Danielle M. Shanley

anielle M. Shanlay

she/her/hers